
Dear Brian, 
  
I am deeply impressed with your work in treating TB among the needy. Your comments 
for the Global fund were very interesting. 
I am copying Hitika Paul, Director Communications, who will give you some info about 
our program in India  and Cambodia. 
  
Yours, in His work, 
  
Shelly batra  
 
 
--  
Shelly Batra, MD 
President 

 
 
 


